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Moss & Barnett Launches New Website

03.11.2019
 

Moss & Barnett law firm is pleased to announce the launch of its completely redesigned law firm
website, LawMoss.com. A fresh, bold design; simple search and navigation features; greater
resources; and more in-depth information highlight the firm’s new online home. This new website
highlights the firm’s growing roster of attorneys and provides an interactive, user friendly
experience.

“Moss & Barnett has experienced substantial growth over the last several years, and we wanted to
introduce an innovative new website to showcase our exceptional employees and the services we
offer to our outstanding clients,” said Brian Grogan, Moss & Barnett’s President and Chief Executive
Officer.


